
Dr. Nikit Ordjanian 
71-49 170th Street 
Fresh Meadows, N.Y. 11365 

Dear Dr. Ordjanian: 

June 2, 1975 

We greatly appreciate your renewal of your Stew rdship 
of St. Vartan, and your gift of $100 for that purpose. 

Our receipt #21056 is enclosed. 

Enclosure 
mk 

Sincerely, 

Stephen Kambourian 
Executive Dire tor 


